YOUR RESPONSE IS NEEDED!

The Indiana Election Division recently sent you a postcard that was returned by the United States Postal
Service. To ensure that your voter registration information is accurate, please:

» Fill out, sign, and return the attached postcard as soon as possible and
not later than July 27, 2019. The Indiana Election Division must receive
this postcard not later than August 2, 2019.

If you do not respond to this postcard OR do not update your voter registration, you may still be eligible
to vote at the residence address listed on this card in 2019, 2020, 2021, and 2022.

However, if you do not return this postcard AND do not vote in the 2019, 2020, 2021, or 2022 elections,
then your voter registration at the residence address listed on this postcard may be cancelled following
the November 2022 election.

Questions? Contact your Indiana county’s Voter Registration office by visiting Indianavoters.com or by
calling the Indiana Election Division at 800-622-4941 (toll free in Indiana).
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